
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 
24/6 - Small Schools Gala Day 
 
1/7 - Last day of Term 2 

Week 8 Term 2 

14th June 2022 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of  the Week &  

PBL Bear Recipients 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 

Culture of Success 

At Tingha Public School we pride ourselves on working with the whole school community to 
provide a quality education for our students. We are also committed to positively influencing 
every student’s life. We love sharing the great news that is happening in our beautiful school 
and appreciate those that celebrate the successes with us. Please if there are any school related 
concerns you wish to discuss please know my door is always open. 

Cold weather 

The cold weather is really upon us. It is important that all children come dressed to school with 
warm clothes, preferably in our school colours. Please make sure you label your child’s 
clothing so we can return it if they happen to misplace anything. 

Small School Soccer Knockout 

Our school’s soccer team played Gravesend in the Small Schools Knockout two weeks ago. 
Unfortunately, we did not come away with a win, but it was fabulous to see the students 
representing our school with pride. 

Netball Schools Cup 

Last week in very cold conditions, some of our students participated in the Netball Schools 
Cup in Inverell. This was a new sport for many of the students, but they showed great 
enthusiasm even against some tougher competition. During the day a few of our students also 
played with Gum Flat Public School’s 5/6 and 3/4 teams. The joy on the faces of the students 
when they scored goals was priceless!! 

Small Schools Gala Day 

Next Friday the 24th June we will be attending a small schools sports gala day with Gum Flat, 
Gilgai, Delungra and Bonshaw Public Schools. This day will be held at the Inverell Sporting 
Complex and students will have the opportunity to participate in rugby league, hockey, golf 
and cricket activities and games. Permission notes will come home later in the week. 

Semester One Reports and Parent Interviews 

Our Semester One reports will be issued on Monday 27th June as part of our parent teacher 
interviews. A booking sheet for interviews times will be sent home next week. 

Facebook 

Our ‘Tinny Times’ Facebook page regularly posts photos of our students participating in a 
range of activities. I would encourage you to regularly access the site to share the students 
learning journey with the school. 

As always, I am looking forward to another exciting fortnight at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 
 



Spotlight on 

Netball 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Wednesday students in 4/5/6 along with Isabel travelled to Inverell with Mrs Partridge and Preston, 

to participate in the Netball Schools Cup. From the smiles on their faces it looks like a great day was had 

by all.   



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News 

We are up and running for another year. We are in need of some helpers in the canteen, if you 
would like to volunteer in the canteen please ring and speak with Mrs Partridge.  

A reminder all orders are to be in by no later than 9am for them to be ready by lunch time. There 
will be NO hot food or cold drinks available at recess due to the canteen closing at 12 noon.  

Lunch bags are sent home every Tuesday. 

 

 


